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Reply-To: noreply@pps.net
To: slovett1@pps.net

From Principal Pam:
Dear Families and Students,
 
How is it that April is almost complete and we are wrapping up week five of distance learning? I know you 
have been communicating with your children’s teachers and hope that the distance learning is going well for 
you and your child. We are all riding this wave, sometimes easily balancing on our feet and other times 
needing to sit so as not to fall off. The staff and I are learning new things everyday and want to make sure 
your child is taken care of emotionally as well as academically. Please let us know if you need support of 
any kind. I’m wondering, what is going well? What is not? How can we improve? I know that you are 
probably getting a bit weary of emails, as there are so many these days, so I will not send a survey, but if 
you feel there is something we need to know, please don’t hesitate to email me.
 

 
This week is National Volunteer Appreciation Week. I want to give a “Shout Out” to all of you who contribute 
in so many different ways at Llewellyn as members of the PTA and Foundation, in classrooms assisting 
teachers and students, on field trips...the list could go on. I feel like I should be celebrating All Parents who 
have now become our students’ home-school teachers. While you didn’t actually volunteer for this, we are 
VERY GRATEFUL to have you as our learning and teaching partners. We don’t know what we would do 
without you!
 
In our last newsletter we announced the nominated members of our upcoming PTA Board. I am so excited 
for next year and the opportunity to work with all of you. Thank you for stepping forward!
President - Melissa Federspiel
Vice President - Alison Wilkinson
Secretary - John Keane
Treasurer - Mindy Parker
Classroom Coordinator - Sarah Schroeder
Volunteer Coordinator - Brittany Petering
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Hospitality Coordinator - OPEN
 
Please join me in thanking the tireless efforts of our current board:
President- Alisa Grammer 
Vice President- Melisa Ferguson
Secretary-  Tracy Lawrence                 
Treasurer- Mindy Parker           
Classroom Coordinator-   Niki Reading        
Volunteer Coordinator- Megan Perkins
Hospitality Coordinator- Erin Hughes
They have given so much of their time, energy, resources, and love to all of our staff and students. 
 
Take Care and continue to be safe!
 
-Principal Pam
 
From the PTA:
We will be holding a virtual PTA meeting to elect the new board and approve the budget for next year.  Active PTA
members will receive an email with the date of the meeting and instructions on how to attend the meeting.  
 
From the Auction Committee:
As you know, our auction is Llewellyn's biggest fundraiser supporting the PTA and Foundation. We greatly appreciate
everyone that volunteered and donated items to the auction. We are planning to hold an online auction later this spring.
We hope to have it up by June 1st. If you donated a service, vacation home or experience, in the form of a gift
certificate, to the 2020 auction and you do not feel you can continue to offer those items please contact the
auction chairs, Staci and Alisa at llewellynauction@gmail.com as soon as possible.
Thank you all for your continued patience and support while we figure out the online auction. 
 
From the Yearbook Coordinator:
Llewellyn Families, I know that many questions have been asked about the 2019-2020 Yearbook and I am finally here
with some answers! The yearbook is officially available for pre-order online at llewellyn.picaboo.com and the cost is $25
for a hardcover, $15 for a softcover, or $5 for a digital version. There will be a small shipping fee added as all books will
need to be sent directly to your homes this year. Books can be ordered through the end of the day on May 5th. There will
only be pre-order and books will arrive around June 1st.
Finally, we would love to include a section about Distance Learning. If you have photos of your child that you would like to
submit for yearbook consideration please email them to mprelosky@pps.net by May 1st.
Thank you!
Sincerely,
Madeline Prelosky - 4th Grade Teacher
 
From the School Secretary:
2020-2021 Kindergartener is available online at pps.net/enroll. If you are unable to upload the required documents you
can turn them into the Llewellyn office once the building opens up. Tell your friends and neighbors who have an incoming
Kindergartener! Contact Stacey at slovett1@pps.net with any questions.

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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